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Emergencies preparedness, response
Influenza updates

10 SEPTEMBER 2010 - On August 10 the WHO Director-General Dr
Margaret Chan announced that the H1N1 influenza event has moved
into the post-pandemic period. The influenza situation update will no
longer be posted on the Disease Outbreak News website. The global
influenza programme will continue to monitor the influenza activity
worldwide on a weekly basis and every two weeks a WHO influenza
update will be published on the link below.
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